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Note: In 1987 that portion of the Presbyterian Cemetery lying adjacent to Moore Street was resumed to allow for 

widening of the road to become the Moore-Oxley Bypass. The Department of Main Roads compiled a register of 

all persons buried in the affected area and contacted those descendants who were able to be located. In March 

1987, graves and/or memorial stones were moved to other locations within the cemetery or other cemeteries. A 

memorial plaque for George Byram is now located on the family plot in St Peters Anglican Church Cemetery. 

Reference: http://campbelltown-library.blogspot.com/2013/06/the-prebyterian-cemetery.html 


